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Open Enrollment Announcement 
  
The Open Enrollment period for State Health Plan and NC Flex 
benefits for the 2020 benefit year will be delayed and will not begin on 
Oct. 1, 2019. Dates have not yet been finalized.  
  
Please keep this in mind as you plan any voluntary benefits for your 
group that are outside of the eBenefits platform.  
  
HBRs will be notified as soon as possible once Open Enrollment dates 
are finalized. 


